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NOTICE1 
 

In the Matter of Fiscal Year 2020 Clean Energy Budget 
Docket No. QO20060402 

 

Please take notice that the Clean Energy Budget within the New Jersey Board of Public Utilities’ 
Division of Clean Energy is expected to be re-authorized at the next regularly scheduled Board 
meeting, which has been rescheduled for July 2, 2020.  Parties should treat the existing Clean 
Energy Budget as administratively continued, subject to the Board authorizing the budget 
extension on July 2.  This action is taken in order to prevent any nominal gap in the delivery of 
these important services and in accord with the extraordinary measures associated with the 
extension of the budget related to the COVID-19 pandemic.         
 
 
 
 
 

_____________________  
Aida Camacho-Welch 
Secretary of the Board  

Dated: June 30, 2020 
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